
August 20, 2024 
 

SAC Meeting 
 

The meeting started at 7:35 a.m. 
Mr. Jackson and Veronica Li approved the minutes for the meeting. 
 
There was an election for the 2024 SAC officers: 
Secretary: Lindsay Wright 
Treasurer: Kim Moran 
Chair/Co-Chair: Shane Jackson and Laura Snare 
 
Treasure’s Report 
 Mrs. Moran was not present so Mrs. Snare had to cover the report. 
 
The money has not rolled in yet 
It will be the SAC decision and vote what to do with the money. 
Last year, a large portion of the money was used to help pay for the teacher’s to 
have a professional development day. (2 half days for planning) 
 
We are trying to create our own writing curriculum. There will be a writing 
curriculum for K- 5th grade. There is a committee of teachers coming up with the 
writing curriculum. 
 
Family Engagement- Kelly Levey 
 
There were student pictures August 21st 
Lunch with children started on August 26th 
September 6th is Grandparents’ Bingo 
September 10th there will be a fingerprint event before the PTA meeting for 
everyone that needs to renew their fingerprints for Level 2. 
 
PTA Board- Ariana Issa 
 
Budgets were approved 
There is a GREAT NEED for committee chairs 
The suggestion was brought up that each grade level should be assigned with 
specific events so that the parents will be overwhelmed 



IAC- Mrs. Snare 
 
There is a full committee and alternate! 
There has been no reason to have any meetings 
Warnings have already started. 
 
Safety- Matt Greer 
 
There has been a lot of changes that have taken place within the school. 
Mrs. Price reconfiguration of the office will be during Christmas break 
There’s a uniform policy for Florida among officers. 
The doors will remain locked 
There have been changes to the hallway door and the doors to eat. 
Changing of traffic patterns has been done. 
There has been an adjustment to on duty schedules; there is more adults around 
now. 
Field training with officers so they will not be coming into schools blindsided at any 
time! 
 
Core Issues- Mrs. Snare 
 
There are orange sheet hard copies and they are also online if there are any issues. 
In September we will put it in the newsletter. 
 
Principal’s Report- Mrs. Price 
 
Mrs. Price went over the School Improvement Plan 
We are trying to figure out what is needed to be done to get to 100% 
Science score went down, but we are going to improve(implementing science words) 
 
SAFE Club on athousandhours.org (decreases screen time) 
Introducing National Honors Society  
Digital Citizenship which discusses children being aware of social media 
 
What are you hearing?  
Car line improved 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 a.m. 



 
 


